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September 19, 2025 

 
 
Vestry of St. Marks Church 
Attn: Ronald Luman 
12700 Hall Shop Rd. 
Highland, MD 20777 
Email: rrluman@verizon.net 
 

RE: SDP-90-064 St. Mark’s Episcopal Church 
               Cemetery Accommodation Plan 
 
Dear Mr. Luman: 
 

The Howard County Planning Board, at its regularly scheduled meeting held on September 18, 2025, considered the above 
referenced cemetery accommodation plan for the construction of a new parish hall on 3.58 + acres of land zoned RR-DEO in the 5th 
Election District of Howard County, Maryland. 
 
 Based on the testimony presented, the Planning Board: 

  

 ☒ Approved the cemetery accommodation plan 

☐ Approved the cemetery accommodation plan with modifications 

☐ Denied the cemetery accommodation plan 
 

Please be advised, now that the Planning Board meeting has concluded, the applicant must remove the Planning Board poster 
erected on the property no later than fifteen (15) days after the meeting. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Kathryn Bolton at (410) 313-3369 or by email at kbolton@howardcountymd.gov. 
 
  Sincerely,        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Chairperson        Executive Secretary 
  Howard County Planning Board     Howard County Planning Board   
 
 
cc: DPZ Director’s office (Lisa Kenny) 

DILP, Plan Review 
Applicant 
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